
                      Walking Permission Slip                 
                                               2020-21 
 
Preschool Families, 
 
During the school year, your child may have opportunities to participate in 

walking field trips, such as walking to Lion’s Park, as part of their preschool 

experience.  Please sign the permission slip below and return to your child’s 

teacher if you permit your child to partake in these walking field trip 

opportunities throughout the 2020-21 school year.  This permission slip will cover 

any walking field trips that occur throughout the entire school year.   

 
Thank you, 
Angie McGinnis 
Early Childhood Coordinator 
Hastings Public Schools 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

My child, _____________________________________, has my permission to 

participate in walking field trips as part of their preschool experience at Tilden 

Community Preschool.  I understand that this permission slip allows my child to 

participate in walking field trips throughout the entire 2020-21 school year.  

 

__________________________________    __________________ 

Parent Signature      Date     

  


